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On page 2 of the Application [paragraph 6] Hydro notes that the 2021 Plan “continues
longstanding, cost-effective customer CDM programs. These programs will generally be

delivered in a manner consistent with past orders of the Board, as outlined in Paragraph 3 of this

application. However, in addition, Hydro is seeking recovery of CDM program costs relating to

the Labrador Interconnected System.” [underlining added]

Does the statement by Hydro mean the program costs included in the 2021 Plan have already
been reviewed and approved by the Board “in past orders of the Board, as outlined in Paragraph

37?

Please refer to Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s response to [IC-NLH-001.



